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Dear Parents 
We welcome Mr Dan Kay, who has been appointed 
on a temporary basis and joins our Year 6 team in 
the run up to SATs.  Mr Kay is an experienced 
teacher and will be working alongside Mr Watson 
and Mrs Wherry in helping our Year 6 pupils with 
additional one to one work. 
Please make sure that you have also received an 
envelope along with this week’s newsletter.  More 
information opposite.  
After a very exciting afternoon with Rich Parker on 
Monday, please can we now ask that sponsorship 
forms and money are returned as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 
Have a brilliant weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Achievers of the Week 
For the Week Ending 15/3/19: 
Rec Darcey 

Year 1 Madalena 
Year 2 Suzanne 
Year 3 Henry 

Year 4 Jaycob 
Year 5 Lucy 
Year 6 Liam 
Class of the Week – Year 4 
Attendance - Reception 
Well done!  

ParentPay  
Making a payment to the school is straightforward 
and ParentPay holds an electronic record of your 
payments to view later; no card details are stored in 
any part of the system and the school does not have 
access to this information.   
Once you’ve activated your account you can make 
online payments straight away. 
Parents who are unable to make payments online, 
or wish to continue paying in cash, can request a 
PayPoint Card.  This will enable you to pay at any 
store which displays the PayPoint sign.  Please be 
aware that payments made via PayPoint can take 
up to three days to be credited to pupil accounts.  

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all the children 
who continue to work hard 
and show excellent behaviour 
in school.  167 texts (84%) 
were sent to parents on 
Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done.  

Accompanying this 
newsletter, there is an 
envelope with login 

details for eSchools.  This app allows us to send you 
texts via the app and you can also monitor your 
child’s attendance whilst on the move. 
We have upgraded our management information 
system in school over the half term.  If you 
previously used eSchools to access text messages 
(ie before half term) this will now no longer work.  
Therefore, please could you delete the app from 
your device and reinstall it using the new login 
details contained within the letter. 
The more parents who use the app, the more money 
we will be able to save as a school and texts via the 
app are FREE! 

 
Bugle School had a visit by Rich Parker on Monday.   
Each class took part in a fitness circuit and attended 
an assembly with the skater. 
We are now collecting sponsorship money from the 
event:   

• If you child raised over £5.00 they will receive a 
Sports for Schools wrist band. 

• If they raise over £15.00 they will additionally 
receive a wrist band autographed by Rick 
Parker. 

• If you child raised over £30.00, they will 
additionally receive an autographed A4 poster of 
Rich Parker. 

 

http://www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website
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Mother’s Day 
Shop and Easter 
Raffle 
Friends of Bugle School 
will be holding a 
Mother's Day shop on 
Thursday 28th and 
Friday 29th March.  
Children will be able to 
purchase gifts at a set 
price of £1.50.  
We will also be holding 
an Easter raffle.  Tickets 
will be on sale soon…….. 

Red Nose Day 
Thank you for your donations towards Red Nose 
Day.  We banked a total of £116.61.  To date an 
incredible £63,548,668 has been raised for Red 
Nose Day 2019.  The money you have donated will 
change lives!  Thank you. 

Year 1 Trip to Falmouth Maritime 
Museum  
Last Thursday, Year 1 visited the Falmouth Maritime 
Museum here are some quotes from their visit: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Diary Dates: 
22/3/19 Clays Schools Football 

Tournament at St Austell 
Rugby Club 

28/3/19 FOBS Mother’s Day Shop 
29/3/19 FOBS Mother’s Day Shop 
5/4/19 Last Day of Spring Term 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 
23/4/19 Summer Term Begins 
24/4/19 RNLI Visit 
 Year 2 Outdoor Learning 
25/4/19 Year 2 Outdoor Learning 
25/4/19 KS2 Swimming 
29/4/19-1/5/19 Scholastic Book Fair 
30/4/19 Year 3 Outdoor Learning 
2/5/19 KS2 Swimming 
3/5/19 Year 3 Outdoor Learning 
6/5/19 Magic Breakfast 
9/5/19 KS2 Swimming 
13/5/19-16/5/19 KS2 SATS 
23/5/19 KS2 Swimming 
 Sharing Assemblies 
24/5/19 Presentation to Y6 Parents 
27/5/19-31/5/19 Half Term 
3/6/19 Staff Training Day 
4/6/19 Rec Outdoor Learning 
6/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
 Rec Outdoor Learning 
7/6/19 Class Photos 
10/6/19-14/6/19 Phonics Week 
13/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
18/6/19 Clays Athletics at Brannel 
20/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
25/6/19 Year 1 to Hubbub Festival 
27/6/19 KS2 Swimming 
4/7/19 KS2 Swimming 
 STALC Awards 
5/7/19 Clays Swimming Gala at 

Bodmin 
11/7/19 KS2 Swimming 
15/7/19-17/7/19 Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
18/7/19 KS2 Swimming 
 Sharing Assemblies 
24/7/19 Last Day of Summer Term 
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
25/7/19 Staff Training Day 

 

The spiral staircase 
was like a light house. 
Freddie 

 

I liked helping 
in the rescue 
of John Henry 
Pascal. 
Aida 

 

My favourite part was when we 
went for lunch, there were boats 
hanging from the ceiling. 
Sadie  

 


